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Date: 5th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to give you an update on the situation with the London trip.  Firstly, I want to thank you all so much 

with your patience while we have worked on this behind the scenes.  When the C19 situation first arrived you will 

remember that we were unsure as to how long it would last.  Therefore, while we made a decision before Easter 

that the trip would not go ahead on the planned date, we were not sure at that time if it was possible for us to 

move the trip later in the summer term. 

 

We have been in communication with the science museum but we have all had to agree that the trip cannot take 

place.  While we are all so disappointed here at school, I feel that this is the right decision to make. 

 

We are now in the process of organising full refunds to all parents.  The monies will be returned to the original 

method of payment.  We have got the ball rolling on this but please bear with us as the refunds need to be 

processed through School Money.  As a company they are working from home so it might take a little while longer 

than usual. 

 

Once again, thank you so much for your understanding at this time. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 
Sam Hunter 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


